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SUMMER HELP NEEDED
The Clubhouse is looking for friendly, hard 
working people to join the MCC team! If you or 
someone you know is looking for a great 
summer job please contact the clubhouse. 

UPCOMING EVENTS:
MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  

MONDAY, APRIL 8TH:             
BOYS GOLF JV INVITE @ 1PM, 
COURSE CLOSED AT NOON
THURSDAY, APRIL 11TH:        
BOYS GOLF AXTELL TRI @ 4PM, 
COURSE CLOSED AT 3PM
FRIDAY, APRIL 12TH:      
MASTERS TOURNAMENT WATCH 
PAR-TEE
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 17TH:    
BEER & BURGER
SATURDAY, APRIL 20TH:  
EASTER EGG HUNT 

A FEW FRIENDLY 
REMINDERS

Spring hours began on Monday, April 1st. The 
clubhouse is open at 11 AM daily.
Membership dues need to be paid by April 15th. If 
you are not able to pay the full amount please 
contact the clubhouse for payment options. 
Please close the cart sheds behind you as you 
leave. 

Please make a note. Going forward, our newsletter will no longer be mailed. Hard 
copies will be available at the clubhouse. We will also post a copy to our website, 

www.golfminden.com as well as our Facebook & Twitter pages. 


